
Friday, March 12, 2021

NEWS & NOTES
CEC's weekly newsletter to keep you informed.

Please be sure to spread the word and feel free to share this newsletter!
If there is any news you wish to add or include, please email news@conwell-egan.org. 

We encourage you to keep your contact information (including e-mail address) up to date so
that you continue to receive important CEC news and information. Please call our Main Office
at 215-945-6200 Ext. 400 to report any changes to your contact information.

mailto:news@conwell-egan.org
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
https://conwell-egan.org/admissions-events
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
mailto:boysbasketball@conwell-egan.org


FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

Best of luck to the CEC Girls Bowling team who will be taking on Little Flower for the
PCL Championship this weekend at Bristol Pike Lanes!
 
Please note the following dates:
 

April 15 – Senior Day
April 15-17 – Spirit Night
April 22 – Class of 2022 Ring Mass & Reception
April 23 – Senior Prom
April 26-28 – Kairos #1
April 28-30 – Kairos #2
May 14-16 – Spring Show (An Evening in New York)
May 22 – Spring Concert
May 27 – Senior Memory Night / Awards Night
June 7 – Baccalaureate Mass
June 8 – Graduation
June 14 – Underclassmen Awards Night

 
The CEC website calendar will be updated before the end of the day to reflect these
events in addition to other important dates through the remainder of the school year.
We will be sharing details for each of these events with the appropriate groups of
students and parents.

#SOAR

Mr. Matthew Fischer '04
Principal
mfischer@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF STUDENT LIFE

Senior Prom
Senior Parents: Please look out for an email/communication at the beginning of next
week in regards to the Prom Agreement Google Form.
Please note tuition must be up to date to attend the Prom. Please contact the Finance
office to address any outstanding payments. 

Attendance
The virtual option option is for SICKNESS or COVID related purposes ONLY. All other
reasons will be marked as an absence.

If a call is not received by the attendance line(215) 945-6200 ext 440 by 7:30AM 

Friday Dress Downs
Every Friday is a Dress Down Day!

We kindly remind you of the Dress Down Guidelines:
Must wear a CEC top and CEC top must be VISIBLE (no covering CEC top with
a non-CEC article of clothing)
No shorts
No offensive sayings
No low-cut blouses/tank tops
No hats
Nothing that explicitly or implicitly references drugs, alcohol, or weaponry
No pajama bottoms
No wording on the seat of the pants
No ripped jeans or pants with holes
If girls wear leggings, shirt must be long and reach mid thigh

https://conwell-egan.org/calendar


No open back or open toe shoes
No slippers or flip flops (footwear must have a back)
No sunglasses

Mr. Chris DiLeonardo
Assistant Principal for Student Life
cdileonardo@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS

FINANCIAL AID
Financial Aid applications for the 2021-
2022 school year are now open!

CEC utilizes one, comprehensive
financial aid application available online
via FACTS.

Visit https://online.factsmgt.com/aid to apply online.
After completing their application, families will be provided options (mail, fax, or online
upload) for submitting their supporting tax documents (most recent tax return; FACTS
will contact families who do not file a tax return to confirm what documents they need to
provide).
2021-2022 application is now open and awards are given on a rolling basis
$35 application fee per family
Requires supporting documentation (most recent tax return)
For more information, call 215-945-6200 ext. 410.

Mrs. Kate Rice '04
Director of Admissions
krice@conwell-egan.org

https://online.factsmgt.com/aid


Click here to learn more.

FROM THE COUNSELING CENTER

Reminders for the Senior Class:
Scholarships: new scholarships have
been added to the spreadsheet. Please
check your emails regarding scholarship
information and deadlines. You may also
refer to the word doc on
the website: https://conwell-
egan.org/college-scholarships
A copy of all acceptance letters and
scholarships letters should be
brought down to the Counseling
Center.
Mark down in Naviance where you were accepted and your reported outcome.
You can do this by using the down arrow in Colleges you're applying to. 
IMPORTANT: Check with your colleges on their FASFA deadline. Every college
has a different deadline.

Reminders for the Junior Class:
SAT dates: May 8th, and June 5th 
ACT dates: April 17th, June 12th, and July 17th 
* registration deadlines are one month before the testing date.
 
You can register for:

SAT here: https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register 
ACT here: https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-
act/registration.html
Resources for Practice Tests are located on College Board and Khan Academy:
https://www.khanacademy.org/

https://conwell-egan.org/admissions-events
https://conwell-egan.org/college-scholarships
https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register
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Junior and Sophomore Course Selection meetings with your counselor have begun.
Please come prepared with any questions regarding credits, college majors/choices, and
NCAA requirements. Parent's please refer to the course catalog on the CEC website for any
questions regarding course descriptions.  

Student Athletes who plan to play a sport in college, please create an account for the
NCAA: https://web3.ncaa.org/ecwr3/

Mrs. Jenny Diamond
Director of School Counseling
jdiamond@conwell-egan.org

FROM THE OFFICE OF ATHLETICS

Girls Bowling
The Girls Bowling team won the Semifinal Match yesterday defeating St. Hubert's with a final
score of CEC 1964 and St. Huberts 1546. For the third consecutive year the girls will be
playing for a PCL Championship this Saturday at Bristol Pike Lanes! Good luck, Lady Eagles!

Boys Bowling
The boys bowling team is currently in 6th place with one match to complete for the
season. The boys are hopeful they will be moving on in the PCL playoffs next week. They took
on a strong LaSalle team yesterday taking one game. They await the final game of
the regular season to determine their fate. 

Go Eagles!

Mr. Pat Donlen
Director of Athletics
pdonlen@conwell-egan.org

Support CEC Boys
Basketball with their
March Madness raffle

https://web3.ncaa.org/ecwr3/


fundraiser! There are only
250 tickets available and
the drawing is set for
March 28. Email
boysbasketball@conwell-
egan.org for tickets!

FROM THE OFFICE OF SCHOOL MINISTRY

This Sunday, we will celebrate the Fourth Sunday
of Lent, meaning that Lent is almost halfway over!
We are so close to celebrating the Resurrection of
Our Lord!

We are gearing up for Spring and Summer this
week in Campus Ministry! Kairos retreats are being
planned for the spring and ServiceworX, a service
camp for rising 8th and 9th graders, is being
planned for the summer! More information on both
is forthcoming, so stay tuned!

Renew, the student faith discussion group, meets
every Tuesday virtually at 3:30. Please email Ms. Bennett for the Zoom link!

Have a great week!

In Christ,

Miss Ashley Bennett
School Minister
abennett@conwell-egan.org

School Ministry has an Instagram! Follow us @CECSchoolMinistry
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